
 

World of Inquiry High School 

Friday, December 15, 2017  

10 A.M. 
 

 

 

 

Come and show your support for World of Inquiry High School’s seniors who 

will march to mail their letters of intent! The march begins at World of Inquiry, 

200 University Avenue and ends at 30 Church St, Rochester (City Hall) 

 

The ceremony will include local dignitaries as well as the students, families, 

and staff of World of Inquiry.   

 

For more information, contact Robert Bond and Becky O’Connor at:  

Robert.Bond@RCSDK12.ORG;  

Rebecca.O'Connor@RCSDK12.ORG 

 

World of Inquiry High School 

World of Inquiry is an EL School and home of the Griffins! 

College March-Class of 2018 


